
Billy  Joel’s  Murrayfield
concert  rescheduled  due  to
medical condition

Billy  Joel’s  upcoming  concert
dates, including one at Edinburgh’s
Scottish  Gas  Murrayfield  will  be
rescheduled  due  to  a  medical
condition.
Originally  scheduled  for  June  2025,  the  two  exclusive
performances – at Edinburgh’s Scottish Gas Murrayfield and
Liverpool’s  Anfield  Stadium  –  will  now  take  place  the
following  year  on  Saturday  6  June  and  Saturday  20  June,
respectively.

All purchased tickets will automatically be valid for the
rescheduled shows. If you are unable to attend, refunds will
be available from point of purchase.

The current tour will be postponed for four months to allow
him to recover from recent surgery and to undergo physical
therapy under the supervision of his doctors. Joel is expected
to make a full recovery. The tour will resume at Acrisure
Stadium in Pittsburgh on July 5, 2025.

Joel says, “While I regret postponing any shows, my health
must come first. I look forward to getting back on stage and
sharing the joy of live music with our amazing fans. Thank you
for your understanding.”

All purchased tickets will automatically be valid for the
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